
 

 

DATE:  August 3, 2012 

 

TO:   Dr. Gearl Loden  

Superintendent 

 

FROM:  Dale Warriner 

   Director of Federal Programs 

 

RE:   Title III English Language Acquisition Program 

   FY2012-2013 

Attached for your review is a request for permission to the Board of 

Trustees to consider the approval to apply for the Title III English 

Language Acquisition Program Grant for FY 2012-2013. 

 

Please note the general information for review: 

 

 Assurances 

 Tentative Allocation of $64,136.52  

o Per pupil allocation is $254.51 and is based on the FY11-12 

ELL enrollment of 252 students 

 Budget Items will include, but are not limited to: 

o Software for Language Acquisition and Academic Support 

o Parent Involvement Activities 

o Professional Development 

o TESOL Conference (Teachers of English to Speakers of 

Other Languages) 

o Supplies 

o ELL Student Support 

 Due Date:  September 3, 2012 

 


